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 This week our teachers 

attended their monthly 

staff meeting to 

brainstorm ideas for 

the fall and continue 

their trainings. 

 

 We welcomed the help 

of Ms. Carmelina this 

week as Ms. Denise 

had a scheduled day 

off. 

 

 Have you brought in a 

family photo in yet? 

Please provide your 

child’s teacher with 

one. 
 

 

 
 Picture Day is now rescheduled for Thursday, September 

27th! Please submit your child’s form to the office.  

 

 Has your child received their flu shot already? Please 
provide the office with a dated note from the doctor, or 
an updated immunization record.  

 

 Join us for our Curriculum Night on Thursday September 
27th from 6:00P.M. - 7:30P.M. This is a great opportunity 
to learn about our World at Their Fingertips curriculum, 
meet your child's teachers and see what we have in store 
for your child this year. 

 

 Our Parent Partnership Meeting is scheduled for Monday, 
September 24th from 5:00 – 6:00pm. We will be reviewing 
teaching strategies and the My Bright Day App 

 

 Please provide at least two extra sets of weather 
appropriate clothing, including socks and shoes for your 
child. All items should be labeled and placed in your child's 
cubby. 

 

 Please be sure to label all items from home. 
 

 Children must be signed in and out daily using the front 
kiosk. If you do not remember your pin, please stop by the 
office. 

 
 Don't forget to check your child's take home folder 

located in their classroom at the end of each day. 

 
 

 


